
Dear Students,  

 

The welcome ceremony & orientation programme 

scheduled to be held on 20.04.2022 for first year 

students (Academic year 2021/2022) Faculty of Arts 

has been postponed due to the prevailing situation in the 

country.  

The next available date for the above programme has 

been fixed for 09
th 

of May 2022. Further arrangements 

will be communicated to you in due course. 

 

 

Deputy Registrar 

Faculty of Arts 

University of Peradeniya 


